
Dear reviewers and program chairs,

Thank you for reviewing our work PeerChat: Scaling Peer Tutoring with AI Tutees and for your

thoughful suggestions. Each of the suggestions has been fully addressed in the revised

submission. Below, we summarize the specific changes that have been made.

● Described the four criteria we proposed to evaluate PeerChat

● Mentioned analysis on the types of mistakes made by students and PeerChat as a

direction for future work, since it is out of the scope of this study

● Discussed the prompt engineering approaches we used, namely zero-shot, few-shot, and

chain of thought prompting

● Clarified that 300 interactions were evaluated in order to have a large enough sample size

to understand the success of each model

● Minor formatting fixes

Thank you again for your feedback and we are excited to present this work at the conference.

Regards,

Ojas Karnavat and Dr. Soren Rosier


